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February 24th 2025

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to express my strong support for Bill H-5351, which would allow my wife, Kristina Tasca, a dedicated nurse

and business owner, to continue practicing medical aesthetics and operating her business, Skin Society, in Cranston,
Rhode Island.

Kristina and the team at Skin Society provide exceptional care, ensuring their patients receive personalized treatments
from highly trained professionals. Kristina is passionate about the work she does and is committed to maintaining the
highest standards of patient care. Her nursing background has given her a strong foundation, and she continues to
pursue further education and training to stay at the forefront of the medical aesthetics field. I have personally witnessed
her tireless dedication to both her patients and her family. Kristina has worked harder than ever while balancing her
business and responsibilities as a parent to our three young children.

Running Skin Society has required a significant financial investment from both of us, and we have poured countless
hours of work into building and growing the business. The clinic not only contributes to our livelihood but also provides
high-quality, trusted services to our community. We believe in the importance of patients having the freedom to choose
the medical professional they feel most comfortable with, regardless of their title. Just like Kristina, most trusted and
responsible providers in the medical aesthetic field undergo extensive training and continuing education to enhance
their skills and stay current with new treatments and technologies.

Itis essential for patients to have the right to choose their provider based on experience, trust, and quality of care.

Restricting the ability of qualified healthcare professionals like Kristina to practice would limit patient choice and
ultimately harm those who benefit from her expertise.

I strongly urge you to support Bill H-5351, so that Kristina and others in the medical aesthetic field can continue offering
their services and expertise to the community. We should not limit the roles of qualified nurses, nurses practitioners and
other healthcare providers who have the passion, training, and dedication to providing excellent care.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

] Christopher Tasca
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